
 

Monday 9th June 2025 
 
Year 4 – Surrealist Art Workshop 

 
        
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
This half term, the children in Year 4 will be learning about surrealist art. In 
order to support their learning, the children will have the opportunity to 
participate in an exciting, interactive workshop provided by a professional 
artist Phoebe Coulson.  She will attend school, leading a session developing 
children’s understanding of surrealist artwork, enhancing their artistic 
techniques and to give them a chance to acquire more knowledge on famous 
artists from history. The children will complete an hour-long workshop, in 
which they will create a piece of surrealist artwork to take pride of place at 
home.  
 

Details are as follows 
 
Date:              Friday 4th July 2025 
 
Time:             School day as normal-PM workshops  
 
Place:   Kingfisher Hall Academy  
 
Cost:  £3.50  

Please make payments through Arbor. 
                       
Full school uniform must be worn. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 4 teachers  
 
 


